
Newsletter December 2022 
 

The auction of the late Tom Reed’s motorcycles appeared on the 

television programme Bangers and Cash, together with a story about his 
involvement with our section. Watch out for a repeat showing. 

 

In October many enjoyed an open day at Darlington Tees Pumping station 

where we contributed to a large gathering of vintage vehicles.  
 

14 competitors enjoyed a fine day for the Anniversary Run through the 

Yorkshire Dales to Linton in Craven thanks to Mike Carruthers and his 

assistants.  
 

Some saw Jack Price win the Scott Trial. Our own trial at West Burton was 

cancelled. 

 

Tickets available for the Christmas Party buffet (£7) 8th December, the 
Awards Evening (£13) 21st January at a new venue of Bannatynes Hotel 

in Darlington. Anniversay social run 4th Dec. Boxing Day Run to High 

Force meet Darlington Market Place 10.30am. Brian Smith for tickets and 

run details. 
 

Happy Christmas. 
 


